
 
 

 
 
17th May 2010 
Ref:  DSG(2010)C048 
 
John Thurso, MP 
House of Commons 
London 
SW1A OAA 
 
 

 
 
 
Please respond to: 
 
June Love 
DSG Secretariat 
Dounreay.com 
Traill House 
7 Olrig Street 
Thurso, Caithness, KW14 7BJ 
 
Tel:      01847 806082 
Fax:     01847 804615 
Email:  june.love@dounreay.com 

 
Dear John 
 
I am writing, on behalf of the Dounreay Stakeholder Group, to congratulate you on your 
re-election. 
 
It would be useful if, at your earliest convenience, we could meet with you to bring you 
up to date on the work of the DSG and also to discuss some issues which have arisen 
over the past few months. 
 
If you are willing to meet with us can you please contact our secretary with your 
availability and she will make the necessary arrangements. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Sent electronically without signature 
 
Bob Earnshaw 
DSG Chairman 
 
cc:  DSG members 
 
 
 


